
  

Himachal Pradesh Power Corporation Limited 
(A State Government Undertaking) 

Himfed Building, New Shimla-171009 
Phone No. 0177-2670633, 2671831 

CIN-U4010HP2006SGC030591            

  Dated:- 08.01.2019 

   PUBLIC NOTICE REGARDING CANCELLATION OF ADVERTISEMENT  

Reference: Advertisement No. 1/18 published in the newspaper The 
Tribune and Dainik Bhaskar on dated 05.08.2018 for inviting applications 
for the post of General Manager (Finance) in HPPCL.  

It is notified for the information of the candidates that the recruitment process for one 
post of General Manager (Finance) at E8 level appearing in the newspapers referred to 
above has been cancelled and that there shall be no further processing of applications 
against the advertisement under reference. 
 
The candidates who have applied against aforesaid post and wish to take refund of fee 
may make a written request on Performa enclosed as Annexure-A alongwith proof of 
depositing the fee in original on or before 31st Jan 2019, 05:00 PM  to the O/o 
Manager (Recruitment), HPPCL, Himfed Building, New Shimla-171009 for refund of 
fee. Interim enquiry by email or telephonic would not be entertained. 
 
Inconvenience caused is deeply regretted. 

             -Sd/-       

             Director (Personnel) 

 CC:- 

1) The Sr. Manager (IT), HPPCL for hoisting on website of HPPCL. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Annexure-A 

1) Name of Candidate:-  …………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

2) Draft No through which fee was paid.:- ………………………………………………….. 
 

3) Detail of Bank Account in which the fee is to be refunded 
 
i) Name of Bank & Branch:- ………. 
ii) A/C/No. :-……………… 
iii) IFS Code: ………….. 

 
 
 

Signature 

 


